
The first month of school has flown by! We have had an exciting month here
at SCS. We have been very blessed to welcome a number of new families and
students to our community. In addition to new families, we also have 4 new
staff members Ms. Kristian Smith who is teaching Grade 4, French, and
Makerspace, two new education assistants Mrs. Chelsey Schultz and Mrs.
Blaine Couture. In addition our new wellness coach is Miss. Amy Lundstrom.
We are lucky to have them join our school community. Students in all grades
have recently completed their numeracy assessments. These assessments
and the upcoming reading and writing assessments all help our teachers
ensure they are being responsive to students’ needs. Volleyball teams are up
and running, our girls are playing in the GCAA league and the boys will be
practicing twice a week and taking part in a few exhibition matches. Running
club had 42 students participate in Whitecourt. Congratulations to all the
students who placed and received recognition. The Terry Fox run was on
September 21. On September 29 our students wore orange shirts in
recognition of the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. We look
forward to a busy October. Remember my door is always open we love
hearing from our parents and together we can help all of our students have a
successful year. I can be reached by E-mail or Phone. 

Mike Tavaroli
Principal

Eye of the Storm
Sangudo Community School
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